
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary 

 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

MCPB 
Consent Item 
Date: 6/29/17 

The Guardian Building, Sketch Plan 320170080 

Section 59.7.3.3.C provides a 90-day limit for sketch plan hearings.  The Planning Board may, however, extend 
these periods.  The Applicant requested, in an application dated June 5, 2017, that the review periods for the 
sketch plan be extended from the current date of July 13, 2017 to (and including) September 14, 2017, to allow 
the for a joint hearing of the Sketch Plan and the related Site Plan No. 820170100.  The Applicant believes a joint 
hearing of the two applications will be more efficient.  This is the first extension request associated with the 
subject project.  The Planning Board hearing on the application may take place before the end of the review 
period, and will be publicly noticed in accordance with the Zoning Ordinance.     
  
Staff recommends APPROVAL of the extension request.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment A:  Applicant’s extension request 

Description 

Staff Report Date: 6/16/2017 

 

Stephanie Dickel, Planner Coordinator, Area 1, stephanie.dickel@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-4527 

Elza Hisel-McCoy, Supervisor, Area 1, elza.hisel-mccoy@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-2115 

Robert Kronenberg, Chief, Area 1, robert.kronenberg@montgomeryplanning.org, (301) 495-2187 

 

 

 

 

 

SD 

Location:  8605 Cameron Street at the southeast 

intersection with Georgia Avenue 
Zone:  CR 5.0; C 4.0, R 4.75, H 145T 
Master Plan:  Silver Spring CBD Sector Plan 
Property size:  0.36 acres 
Request to extend the review period for a sketch 
plan, from July 13, 2017 to September 14, 2017. 
Applicant:  Guardian Building Associates, LLC. 
Acceptance Date:  April 10, 2017 
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